
Ofsted 
As you know, we had our Ofsted visit on Tuesday. Whilst we cannot share the outcome with you 
until the report is released, which will be sometime in January, we can let you know that the children 
were amazing (as always) and the staff team worked incredibly hard. We also would like to thank 
you for your lovely Parent View comments – it was overwhelmingly positive and is a clear testament 
to how you regard the school. 
 
Christmas Presents 
Can we please remind you that Christmas presents for Santa need to be in for Monday. 
 
Robins Nativity 
Our Robins will be holding their Nativity performance on Monday at 2pm in the school hall. Please 
arrive between 1.40pm and 1.50pm so that we can have you all seated ready for the start. The PTA 
will also be selling refreshments before and after this performance. 
 
Starlings Nativity 
Our Starlings will be holding their Nativity performance on Wednesday at 2pm in the school hall. 
Please arrive between 1.40pm and 1.50pm so that we can have you all seated ready for the start. 
The PTA will also be selling refreshments before and after this performance. 
 
Carol Concert 
Our Key Stage 2 children will be holding their Carol Concert on Wednesday at 6.30pm. Can we 
please ask that children are in school by no later than 6.15pm with their warm winter coats and 
hats! The PTA will be running some events this evening including mulled wine and hot dogs. Please 
join us for this festive sing along and bring as many people along as you can! 
 
Christmas Lunch and Jumper Day 
This is on Thursday 19th December. Please send you children to school in their festive/winter 
jumpers ready for a day of Christmas fun including a visit from Santa and our Christmas lunch. 
 
Church Service 
Our end of term service will be on Friday 20th December at 12pm in the Church. The school day ends 
at 1pm, ready for your Christmas celebrations to begin. 
 
Clubs 
Can we please remind you that there are no teacher led clubs next week (Construction, Animation, 
Disney, Cross Country). 
Music and Multi-sports will still be running as normal. 
 
We will send out our clubs offer for next term when we come back in January. 
 
Help required 
Can we please ask if anybody could possibly help us take our decorations down and put them back in 
the loft on Friday 20th December. We will be looking to do this at about 10am if possible. We can 
provide lots of coffee, tea and snacks! 
 
Volunteers 
We are always on the look out for volunteers to help us read with the children. If you, or a member 
of your family, are interested please come and see Mrs Clarke in the office. 
 


